
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 9, 2010 

 

David W. Danner, Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 

P. O. Box 47250  

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 

 

RE: WUTC v. Deer Meadows Water Co., Inc. 

 Docket UW-100642 

 

Dear Mr. Danner:   

 

By notice of September 30, 2010, the Commission established a deadline of October 15, 

2010, for the public to submit written comments on the Settlement Agreement filed by 

Commission Staff and Deer Meadows on September 14, 2010, in the above-referenced 

docket.  Also on September 30, Staff in the Commission’s Public Involvement section sent a 

letter to 68 people who had earlier commented on the Company’s original rate filing, which 

described the settlement proposal, the opportunity for further comment, and where to go for 

more information.  On October 18, 2010, comments received regarding the settlement were 

informally placed into the docket.  

 

Enclosed for filing in the above-referenced docket are an original and one copy of the 18 

written comments on the settlement received by the Commission through October 15, 2010, 

as compiled by the Public Involvement section.  The enclosed document also includes two 

comments that were inadvertently left out of the materials submitted on October 18.  In 

several instances, comment forms in the document include comments made by the same 

individuals at earlier stages of this proceeding.  

 

According to Commission records, the Commission has received a total of 73 written 

comments regarding this docket since April 20, 2010, through October 15, 2010.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

MICHAEL A. FASSIO 

Assistant Attorney General  
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